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I would like to express my opposition to the possibility of farming octopus in Oregon.  

I don’t think we have a very solid grasp on just how intelligent these creatures are 

and while farming chimpanzees or dolphins sounds really absurd I am not so sure 

that farming octopus would be much different. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Gary W. Griffin 


